
 

 
 

Tuesday, 15th September, 2020 

 
        Important Circular 
  

 

Subject: Postponement of election 2020-2021 
  

 

Respected Members,  
  
As per advice of lawyer, representing PAJCCI in the High Court of Sindh at Karachi 
Constitutional Petition No. D-8424 of 2019, regarding renewal of PAJCCI license. 
Since the license is not yet renewed, hence the election announced cannot be held at 
the said date i.e. September 16, 2020 and is postponed till the renewal of license.  

 


